
TREB MARKET WATCH HIGHLIGHTS FOR JANUARY 2019  

4,009 home sales were reported through the Toronto Real Estate Board MLS in January 2019, up 
by 0.6 per cent compared to January 2018. The average selling price was up by 1.7 per cent for 
the month year-over-year. On a preliminary seasonally adjusted basis, sales were up by 3.4 per 
cent compared to December 2018. “It is encouraging to see the slight increase in January 
transactions on a year-overyear basis, even with the inclement weather experienced in the GTA 
region during the last week of the month. The fact that the number of transactions edged upwards 
is in line with TREB’s forecast for higher sales in calendar year 2019,” said Mr. Bhaura The MLS® 
HPI Composite Benchmark price was up by 2.7 per cent compared to January 2018. The 
condominium apartment market segment continued to lead the way in terms of price growth. The 
average selling price was up by 1.7 per cent on a year-over-year basis. After preliminary seasonal 
adjustment, the average selling price edged lower compared to December 2018. 

 
 



 
 

 
 
 

 


